Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/068 August 28,2012

To,
ALL PRESIDENTS OF MCHI-CREDAI UNITS

Your Unit’s Presentation For 30th AGM
Friends:

As you all know, 4th September is the occasion of the 30th AGM of MCHI-CREDAI. An
occasion to get together, reflect and renew our ties with members. And also an
occasion to tell all assembled about your respective Units.

[ request you to use the 30th AGM Platform to:

Make a 3 minute PowerPoint Presentation
1. Delineating your Unit’s achievements
2. The way forward.

3. And your Unit’s future plans.

I request you to please have the PPT presentations prepared, and emailed to MCHI-
CREDAI Secretariat at secretariat@mchi.net by Friday, 315t August at 5.00 pm and
copy to me at mayur@marathonrealty.com & mayur@marathonrealty.com

Thanking You

Sd/-
Mayur Shah
Vice President



